
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 [Pick the date]       

 
CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 16th June 2023 

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.  

KS2 Cricket Tournament 

Well done to the children who took part in the KS2 

cricket tournament this week at Skelmanthorpe 

cricket club. They played really well as a team and 

came 5th in the tournament . 

 

 

Reminder - There is NO Stars’ 

Assembly on 30th June due to Sports’ 

Day. 

Freeze Pop Fridays 

Helping hands will be running a ‘freeze pop’ stall on 

the 23rd June, 14th July and 21st July from 3:30pm – 

3:50pm in the playground. Please can parents take 

their children to the stall. If your child attends 

Sunshine club on these days and you would like 

them to be able to buy a freeze pop, please send 

money in a named envelope. Freeze pops will be 

50p each. 

 

 

Fathers’ Day Shop 

Thank you to our Helping Hands team who ran our Fathers’ Day Shop today and thank you to everyone 

who contributed gifts and payments to ensure the event was a success. 

                 

A reminder - please don't forget to 

apply/send sun cream, hats & water 

bottles next week. Thanks 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Helping Hands End of Term Disco 

Friday 14th July  

at Denby Dale Pie Hall 

6PM – 8PM 

 

Child ticket £3:50 which will include one drink and a packet of sweets 

Glitter tattoos, glow sticks and sweets available to purchase (cash only) 

Bar available 

All children must be accompanied by an adult, but adults do not need a ticket 

Payment through ParentPay from 19th June - all tickets must be paid for by Friday 7th July 

so that tickets can be sent home. 

 



 

 



 

 

Operation Encompass. 

We are an Operation Encompass School, 

supporting child victims of domestic 

abuse.  

Please visit operationencompass.org for 

more information.  

 

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this 

school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy 

Safeguarding Lead is Karen Robinson  

Contact No: 01484 609818. Email:   

head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   or 

office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is 

experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: 

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  

01484 456848.                                                         

For more information about safeguarding children 

visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 
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